Dear Supporters,

We hope this message finds you well! We wanted to take a moment to update you on the
progress of our online fundraiser.

Current Status:

As of today, we have raised $5,000 out of our $10,000 goal! This is an incredible start, and we
are so thankful for each and every one of you who have contributed.

What Your Contributions Have Done:

o Provided essential resources for our project.
e Supported our outreach efforts.
o Allowed us to expand our program to reach more individuals in need.

How You Can Help:
If you haven't donated yet, it's not too late! Every little bit helps us get closer to our goal. Please

consider sharing our campaign with your friends and family or increasing your donation if you
can.

Upcoming Events:

Join us for a virtual fundraising event on March 15th at 7 PM. More details to follow!
Thank you once again for your generosity and support. Together, we are making a difference!
Warm regards,

Your Fundraising Team



